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Thought for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In a world where you can be anything, be kind 

  



Our new sensory space 

Due to the generosity of parents, we have been able to create a 

sensory space for the children. This has been such a positive addition 

to the school’s provision – the children are already benefiting from 

their short sensory breaks. 

 

Before… …After 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Children enjoying the sensory space… 

 

    



Film Club 

 

On Thursday 3rd November, we will be holding a film club after school.  

This will replace our usual Maple Club and will be up to 70 spaces 

available.  

 

Film club is always popular, so please book early to avoid 

disappointment.   

 

Please book your child a space via school gateway.   



Bikeability 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our year 6 children have been 

enjoying their bikeability course this week. They have been 

learning to… 

 Start and finish a journey by road, including passing parked or slower 

moving vehicles 

 Be aware of everything around you and signal your intentions to other road 

users when someone needs to know what you’re doing 

 Position yourself properly on the road and pass side roads 

 Use junctions including turning left and right into major and minor roads 

 Decide whether a cycle lane will help with your journey 

 Use the Highway Code, particularly when it comes to understanding road 

signs 



Stars of the week Friday 14th October 2022 

The following children have been nominated by their Class Teachers 

to be the star of the week this week for an aspect of learning, an 

achievement or positive behaviour. However, all the children deserve 

congratulations for a successful week. 

 

 

Class  Nominee Reason 

Holly Cassie For working really hard to learn your times tables, and 

for all your thoughtful and perceptive contributions in 

class. 

Willow Hafsa For working really hard to learn her times tables and for 

using them effectively in lessons. 

Oak Mehdi For his beautifully written and detailed setting 

description. It really allowed the reader to create an 

image in their head. Well done! 

Juniper Maya For demonstrating fantastic speed stacking skills in P.E. 

Elm Isa For working really hard to achieve full marks in his 

spelling test. It was lovely to see how proud he was of 

his achievement! Well done! 

Beech Arjun After only a fortnight, he has majestically integrated into 

life at Nascot Wood.  He is already showing his 

capabilities and keeping up to our high standards. It's like 

he's been here for years! 

Rowan Maisie For creating a truly exemplary diary entry, it was 

descriptive and emotive which made for an excellent read. 

Poplar Alisha For writing an emotional diary entry, and for being a 

lovely member of poplar class who can always be relied 

upon to work to the best of her ability. 


